
Dear all,  
 
Year 3 had a brilliant time this week at the Farnborough Air Science Museum, continuing their 
learning about Samuel Cody and the History of Flight.  Next week they will be further immersed 
as the planes start flying overhead for the Farnborough Air Show! 
 
Year R had a wonderful time in the forest at Alice Holt today, where they went in search for the 
Gruffalo! 
 
It was lovely to see lots of you take us up on the offer to meet the new teacher this week. To-
morrow (INSET) the staff will have the opportunity to discuss their new class and talk to their 
previous teachers about next years targets. 
 
Our SATs results were released this week and we were really happy with them.  Look out for the 
Governors newsletter next week with further information.  Year 6—you will receive your results 
alongside your reports next Wednesday. We are proud of each and every one of them! 

 
Miss Ovenden, Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Friday 12th July—INSET DAY—No school for children 

Monday 15th July—Year 3 trip to Southwood Country Park 

Tuesday 16th July—Year 2 trip to Runways End 

Tuesday 16th July—Y2 trip to Runways End 

Tuesday 16th July at 1.30pm and 6.30pm—Year 6 Show 

Wednesday 17th at 1.30pm —Year 6 Show 

Wednesday 17th July—Big books and Reports home 

Thursday 18th July after school—Entrepreneur Sale 

Monday 22nd 9.15am—KS2 Sports day (third time lucky) 

Monday 22nd at 7pm – Year 6 Leavers Party 

Tuesday 23rd July—LAST DAY OF YEAR at 3.20pm 

 

 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Riley & Daniel 

High Expectations: Ella & Julia 

Friendliness: Eva & Harvey 

Confidence: Eloise & Tyler-Reece 

Respect: Dhanya & Olly 

Fairness: Ivy 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are Lyra & Olivia-Grace. 

Well done to  Macau and Sears Class who won class of the week for 

good attendance. 

Smart award went to  Ijaz & Seth. 

Blackpool 

Class 

FREE—Our Red Sofa needs a 

new home!  It needs a bit of a 

clean but if you are interested 

please pop in.  You would 

need to take it away! 


